
Highlights of Community Council Meeting 
June 5 , 2019 

 
Chairman: 
Spoke about updating Rules & Regulations. 
 
Security:  
None. 
 
Insurance: 
None. 
  
Administrative:  
Kelsey Carey is the new Escrow Clerk. The position of Office Manager will not be filled in the foreseeable 
future. 
 
Recreational:  
Repaving of Friendly Valley Parkway will begin on June 15th.  
 
Old Business: 
Estate Sale subcommittee presented the updated rule addition it was discussed. Motion to accept rule 
changes passed. 
 
Initiation Fee Waiver. Presentation by Lydia Smith with discussion. Motion to form a Committee to 
recommend changes/addition to Friendly Valley documents Passed. Committee members Dave Swartz, Donna 
Proby, Chris Roderick, Lanny Larson. 
 
Gate Card availability tabled until next meeting pending Recreational Association description and specific 
recommendations. 
 
 
New Business: 
None 
 
Open Forum:  
None  
 
 


